
Please be advised that starting Monday, August 23rd the installation of driven piles will commence at 
new construction site located at the south side of Tache Hall.  Pile driving operations will take place 
during daytime hours. Anticipated duration of this work is 2 to 3 weeks. 

  
 

 

Please note, the ground vibration generated from pile driving, could cause disturbances to adjacent 
buildings – Tache Arts Complex ( #341), Tache Arts Complex  - T2 ( #339), ArtLab ( #343),  Pembina Hall 
(#345), Pembina Hall Student Residence ( #346), Mary Speechly Hall ( #347), Arthur V. Mauro Student 
Residence (#349), Drake Centre (#117), Central Energy Plant (#615), Dairy Science ( #027), McQuade 
(#235), Agricultural Engineering (#012), EITC ( #231, # 232, #233). 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Project Manager, Alex Sopilnyak at 204-797-5644 


